
IF YOUR CHILD IS DUE TO START 
RECEPTION IN SEPTEMBER 2025 YOU WILL 

NEED TO APPLY ONLINE THROUGH 
LAMBETH BY WEDNESDAY 15TH JANUARY 

2025. CLICK HERE FOR HOW TO APPLY.

PLEASE SPEAK TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE IF 
YOU NEED HELP WITH THE APPLICATION.

SCAN ME

Stockwell
Primary 
School

Application Deadline
Wednesday 15th 

January 

https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions-and-appeals/primary-school-admissions/apply-primary-school-place-2025-26#:~:text=If%20your%20child%20was%20born,on%20Wednesday%2015%20January%202025.



